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PETERSEN GR. 6 

Coming Up 

We have our music trip to Hamilton coming up Wed. November 6th.  
Looking forward to hearing the orchestra and music that is going to be 
performed. 


 Apps Mill is another trip coming up Wed. November 13th.  This is an 
opportunity for students to explore the environment while integrating their 
developing knowledge of Bio Diversity.  More information to come 
including the permission form.


Parent-Teacher Interviews are coming November 14-15.  Please return your blue sheets with 
scheduled times.  Along with the interviews are the progress reports that go home that same week.  
I am asking that the students accompany you to the interview so we can celebrate what is going 
well and give next steps on what may be needed to be improved. 


The best way to get a hold of me is through email (adam.petersen@granderie.ca) or calling the 
school (519-752-2296).
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Happy Halloween!
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